
 
	
From: Hervé Clément 
Date: Friday, May 10, 2024  
To: Wendy Profit, Ozan Sahin 
Cc: Tripti Sinha 
 
Subject: RE: Tripti Sinha to Hervé Clément - Reminder RE: PICs/RVCs Consultation 
 
Dear Tripti, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 28 March 2024 requesting the ASO’s input on Public Interest 
Commitments/Registry Voluntary Commitments in relation to the New gTLD Program: Next Round. 
The topics addressed in the consultation are outside the scope of the ASO, so we respectfully decline the 
invitation to provide input at this time. 
 
Nevertheless, we welcome future opportunities to provide input on topics or aspects within  our areas 
of focus. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Hervé Clément 
-- 
  
Best regards 
  
Hervé 
 


